-----Original Message-----

From: Victoria Worgan

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 5:07 PM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2024/0041 20 Conway Road, Brislington, Bristol City,
Bristol, BS4 3RF

Good afternoon,

I am a resident on || 2 d fee! that there is not adequate parking in the area to
accommodate this change of use.

An additional 7 vehicles added to the already congested area where parking is a premium is not
beneficial.

The local GP surgery cannot cope with the existing number of residents and the dentists in the area
are no longer accepting nhs patients.

| object to this planning submission.
Regards

Victoria Worgan





